
Dear Chair Holvey, 
 
There is a lot of work to be done in the field this is not the case for our representative to take it upon 
themselves to be Judge and Jury.  
I believe that EPA has there place in this matter and if this is a problem then Science will do the job for 
us.  
Until then I ask you to leave the matter to them the EPA. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Montgomery Smith 
2218 Horseshoe Lake Rd NE 
Saint Paul, OR 97137 
mksmithwbf@yahoo.com 
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